
From: Elam M. Herr {mailto:eherr@psats.orq]
Sent: Monday, May 18, 2015 10:02 AM
To: Schalles, Scott R.
Subject: RE: LCB final regulation #54-81 “Economic Development Licenses” (IRRC #3086)

Scott: Good morning. We have reviewed the PA LCB’s final regulation #54-81 (IRRC #3086) “Economic

Development Licenses” and have no additional comments. We appreciate the modifications the LCB

took to address the issue that we brought forward in the proposed regulations. As such we support the

final regulatory package. As always we appreciate the opportunity to review and comment on the

regulations before the Commission. Elam

Elam M. Herr

Asst. Executive Director

PSATS

4855 Woodland Drive

Enola, PA 17025-1291

717-763-0930 ext. 122

eherr@psats.org
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